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23 June 2017
Good Afternoon,

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements regarding
upcoming events at your school for June 26 & 27,

Please be reminded that all requests for courtesy seating to an alternate address have been updated in
our student data system for the next school year. If we did not receive a form requesting the service for
next school year, the current requests for alternate transportation have been removed to allow for the
transportation department to update their information over the summer. Request for alternate
transportation service must be requested for every school year as it is not assumed alternate
arrangements stay the same every year.

Parents and students are reminded to ensure that any overdue library books are returned to your child’s
homeroom teacher as soon as possible. If your child’s library book has been lost or damaged please
contact the school administrative office regarding replacement options.

The 2017-2018 School Supply Lists for K-2 and 3-5 have been published to our webpage with hard copies
available at the school administrative office. Please note that new for the 2017-2018 school year is a
$20.00 student fee or for families with two or more children attending Loch Lomond School the fee is
$40.00. The fee will help support Grade K-5 activities; school-wide special events; athletics & fine-arts
and awards & student recognition.

For your calendars, the LLS Open House is scheduled for Thursday, August 31 at 6:00 p.m.
Parents/Guardians are able to bring school supplies with them for the open house night.

Monday, June 26" and Tuesday, June 27" are administrative days for staff at Loch Lomond School.
Please note that the school administrative office will be open if you need to pick-up home-reports due
to a student absence on the day of distribution, would like to provide updated contact information, file a
request for alternate transportation or require more information for the upcoming school year.

Please visit the Loch Lomond School website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB for updates
regarding the 2017-2018 school year. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before
mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit!

We wish each of our students and their families a great summer break. From all of us at Loch Lomond
School, please stay safe and have fun! We look forward to the 2017-2018 school year!

Yours in Education,

Greg Norton

~ Loch Lomond School, fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship.
Ecole Loch Lomond, développe les connaissances, le leadership et des citoyens responsables.
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